
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Sixth Form Yorkshire Winter Wonderland Visit 
 
We have organised our annual trip for our Sixth Form students to the Yorkshire Winter 
Wonderland at York Designer Outlet on Wednesday 13 December. During the visit the 
students will have the opportunity to visit the shops and can also purchase 
refreshments, prior to ice skating (ice skating will be done independently with no 
instruction, only supervision, from school staff). 
 
The bus will leave Driffield School at 2.30 pm and will be back by approximately 8.15 
pm. Due to the late return, please make suitable arrangements to collect your child. 
 
Please be aware that this ice skating trip is a leisure activity and therefore no formal 
instruction will be provided by the school staff or the arena staff, and that students will 
be expected to behave sensibly and to skate responsibly. Ice skating is a brilliant 
activity but please be aware that accidents and injuries are not uncommon during ice 
skating activities. Injuries can happen through simple individual falls, but can also 
happen due to mistakes made by other people using the ice skating arena. 
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the consent 
form via the following link by Thursday 23 November:  
https://forms.office.com/e/8SFc5rva1Y. 
 
There are 90 places available so they will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis. The cost of the visit is £20 which includes the transport and ice skating. Payment 
is to be made through ParentPay by Thursday 23 November. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 

https://forms.office.com/e/8SFc5rva1Y

